From: steamboat_000@aol.com <steamboat_000@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 3, 2021 11:07 AM

To: IMAS Assembly Members <IMASAssemblyMembers@anchorageak.gov>; Mayor Bronson <Mayor@Muni.org>; Campbell, Craig <Craig.Campbell@anchorageak.gov>; Bergt, Patrick
<Patrick.Bergt@anchorageak.gov>

Cc: McCoy, Ken <ken.mccoy@anchorageak.gov>; Anchorage Daily News <newstips@adn.com>; News <News@ktuu.com>; Kim.Strassel@wsj.com <Kim.Strassel@wsj.com>;
blowtorch@gci.net <blowtorch@gci.net>; Suzanne@mustreadalaska.com <Suzanne@mustreadalaska.com>; Irena.Briganti@fox.com <Irena.Briganti@fox.com>

Subject: Confirma on Hearing for David Morgan as Director of Anchorage Health Department

Dear Assembly, Mayor Bronson, et.al.,

Over that past two years, | have gotten to know David Morgan through meetings we attend together and while he may be brash, he is very knowledgeable and is a wealth of information as it pertains to public
health.

On the other hand, Assembly Member Christopher Constant is not so clean. He apparently lacks moral integrity and utterly has no respect for the law as it pertains to other people’s private property, and
much less for individuals who do not share his view.

On October 1, 2018 at about 5:39 pm, Assembly Member Christopher Constant together with then State Rep. Christopher Birch, political blogger Jeffrey Landfield, and hiking blogger Paxson Woelber
knowingly entered our property to take photographic evidence and to apparently harass and intimidate the my family while snooping around our property. After becoming aware of the incident and compiling
game camera footage, | filed first time trespassing complaints on January 12, 2019 with APD Officers Gaona and Deatherage against Mr. Constant, Mr. Birch, Mr. Landfield, Mr. Woelber, et.al. The responding
officers were very professional and prepared to perform their duties even though they were young and apparently new to the Anchorage area, as they had no knowledge that Mr. Constant and Mr. Birch were
government officer holders. However, while | was in the process of completing APD arrest request forms for several second time offenders, the officers related to me that Sgt Hokenson informed them that
orders came from well above their pay grade that this was simply a dispute between me (Mr. Pugh), Mr. Cavanaugh, and the Municipality and that no action would be taken. The only likely source of this
information would have been then Municipal Attorney Rebecca Windt Pearson and/or then City Manager William D. Falsey (former Municipal Attorney), if not Mayor Berkowitz himself.

It appears that APD Officer Gaona and APD Officer Deatherage were instructed to whitewash their report on the incident, as no intruder names were included as evidenced by their attached report.

Interestingly enough a few days after the intrusion on 04-Oct-2018 and to his credit, Assembly Member John Weddleton informed me of Mr. Constant’s and Mr. Birch’s intrusion of our property while we were
working together at the Home And Landowners Organization (HALO) 2018 Fall Candidate Forum at O’Malley’s on the Green while Mr. Birch was taking questions with his opponent at the forum. Although, Mr.
Weddleton did ask if they would have been captured on my game cameras, the obvious answer is yes as evidenced by the attached photo package.

Furthermore on May 15, 2020, in response to Paxson Woelber's FaceBook posting about how to scramble around our (Pugh’s) gate, Assembly Member Christopher Constant actively encouraged Mr. Woelber
to make a one-page how-to guide to access the “public trail” and post it on the “Alaska Landmine” blogsite. Apparently Mr. Constant was not satisfied with his own trespass across our property, he wanted to
encourage a mass trespass by others.

Therefore, | would surmise that the apparent lead inquisitor Mr. Constant, as seen on the recent KTUU news report, should answer for his own behavior before he interrogates the behavior of this appointee.
In fact, if Mr. Constant had any integrity he would resign from his seat on the Anchorage Assembly today.

Sincerely,
Frank Pugh

South Anchorage Resident
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